NEW FY2024 SEWER RATES & BILLING CYCLE

Due to greatly increased costs, the Warren Board of
Sewer Commissioners had to once again increase the

sewer rates. The new rates for FY2024 (7/1/2023-
6/30/2024) are as follows:

Flat fee residential rate: $570.00 per E.D.U. for the 7/1/23-

6/30/24 Fiscal Year

Commercial rates: $5.95 per Staff/Student per month
$7.82 per 1,000 gallons

To make it easier for residential users to pay their sewer
bills, the billing will be divided into 2 bills a year instead of
an annual bill as was done in previous years. The first bill
will be for July 1, 2023, through December 31, 2023, with
a due date of 10/1/2023. The second bill will be for
January 1, 2024, through June 30, 2024, with a due date
of 4/1/2024. For a single-family home being billed at
$570.00 per E.D.U., each bill will be $285.00.

New for this year, ratepayers will have the option to pay
their sewer fees electronically through UniPay. Those who
prefer to make payments by check, money order, or in-
person with cash may still do so.

Residential users can also choose to pay their entire
sewer fee for the year before the second bill is issued.

Those who opt to do this will not be billed for January 1-
June 30.




